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1 October 2018 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Academic Evening 

Tuesday 9 October 2018, 7.00-8.00pm in the Queen’s Hall 

 

Due to the popularity of this event, we have increased the number of available spaces.  

All parents who have replied have been reserved seats and I look forward to seeing you 

at the event. 

 

If there are any other parents still interested in attending this academic evening, please 

contact Joanne Hewitt (jeh@rgshw.com) as soon as possible. 

 

There should be plenty of parking space in the Uplyme car park.  We will begin at 7.00pm 

in the Queen’s Hall. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alex Wallace 

Deputy Headmaster 
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